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National Pharmacists Month: 
October is National Pharmacists Month in the US! 
 
Here at Parkview Medical Plaza Pharmacy, we appreciate and 
recognize pharmacists as vital members of the healthcare team. 
As an independent pharmacy, we rely on our pharmacists to 
serve multifaceted roles, not only as health care providers, but 
also as essential members of managing and scaling up our 
bussiness. We celebrated National Pharmacists Month by 
surpring our pharmacists with treats and sharing our appreciation 
for them, how did you celebrate? 
 

 

 
Health Literacy Awareness Day: 
In addition to October being National Pharmacists Month, 
October 1st is Health Literacy Awareness Day. 
 
Health literacy is the extent to which an individual can seek out, 
implement, and even understand health related treatments and 
information. Health literacy is a key aspect of having autonomy 
over one’s health and making informed decisions regarding 
treatment and prevention. While raising awareness about the 
importance of promoting health literacy, Parkview Medical Plaza 
Pharmacy additionally serves to bridge the gap in discrepancies 
between patients of various backgrounds and their knowledge of 
health literacy. We help a diverse patient population and love to 
keep our patients informed on important topics such as health 
literacy through our social media platforms, in-person 
conversations, and even this newsletter. 
 
 

Let’s Talk Vaccinations: 
Parkview Medical Plaza Pharmacy is offering the Bivalent 
COVID-19 Vaccine and has special hours for a Kids Flu Shot 
Clinic. 
 
Stay up to date with all your COVID-19 vaccinations at Parkview 
Medical Plaza Pharmacy including the latest Bivalent vaccine. We 
are offering the Bivalent COVID-19 vaccine for patients 12 years 
and older; walk-ins are accepted. Additionally, we are offering 
special timings for a Kids Flu Shot Clinic! Bring in your kids 
afterschool from the hours of 3 PM to 6 PM to get their flu shots; 
no appointments necessary. Whether you’re getting the Bivalent 
COVID-19 vaccine for the adults and children over 12, or a flu 
shot for the whole family, we look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

 
 

Parkview Medical Plaza Pharmacy Updates: 
Parkview Medical Plaza Pharmacy recently welcomed a 
new team member on board and will be heading to a 
rotation fair near you! 
 
Parkview Medical Plaza Pharmacy recently welcomed a new 
technician, Guadalupe, to the pharmacy team. We are so 
excited to have her join us, and we look forward to continually 
serving our patients as their reliable and approachable local 
independent pharmacy. 
 
Parkview Medical Plaza Pharmacy hosts students from 
various pharmacy schools in the area to come and spend a 
rotation (an experiential learning component of pharmacy 
school) with them. Students completing their rotations at 
Parkview Medical Plaza Pharmacy leave with a better 
understanding of the roles, responsibilities, and workflow 
involved running an independent pharmacy. If you are a 
pharmacy student, stop by the Western University School of 
Pharmacy Rotation Fair to hear more about all that a rotation 
at Parkview Medical Plaza Pharmacy has to offer! 
Stay in Touch or Get Connected 
 
Stop by our pharmacy:  
3975 Jackson St # 109, Riverside, CA 92503 during the hours of 9 AM to 

6 PM, M-F 

 
Reach us at:  
951-637-0180 

 
Like, follow, and share our journey: 
https://www.facebook.com/ParkviewMedicalPlaza 
 
https://instagram.com/parkview_mppharmacy?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y= 

 


